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8:45am Worship Service 
 

Gathering & Music 
(Prayer requests may be recorded on the attendance sheet in your bulletin and placed in the offering plate..   

Children, ages 2-6 yrs, are invited to òWee Worship.ó   Parents, please pick up your children immediately after the worship service.) 

 
*Songs of Praise 

 
Prayer 

 

Tithes & Offering 
 

Scripture 

 
Message 

 

*Closing Song 
 

*Benediction 
ϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤ 

 

followed by Fellowship Link:  

Please join us for fellowship, coffee and juice in Krimminger Hall 
 

ϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤ 

 

10:05am Sunday School for all ages 



 

11:00am Worship Service 
 

Prelude, Lighting of the Altar & Military Candles 
 

Welcome & Announcements 
 
*Opening Hymn    òHymn of Promiseó                              Page #707 MH 

 
*Affirmation of Faith    òA Modern Affirmationó               Page #885 MH      
 

*Gloria Patri     òGlory Be to the Fatheró                  Page #70 MH 
 

Pastoral Prayer & Lordõs Prayer                 Page #895 MH 
 
Tithes & Offerings/Offertory    

 
*Doxology    òPraise God, from Whom All Blessings Flowó            Page #95 MH 
 

Scripture             
 
Sermon                                Tony Bell 

 
*Closing Hymn    òIt Is Well with My Souló                                  Page #377 MH 

 
*Benediction 
                           
*Denotes Congregation standing if able. 

 
ϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤϤ 

 

The flowers on the altar this morning are given to the Glory of God  
in memory of Cy Holdeen.  We love you Dad & Papa.  

The Holdeen family  



Cold Springs Preschool is open for registration for the 2018-
2019 school year. We have a wonderful, caring preschool and 
would love the opportunity to have your 1-5 
year old enrolled. A registration form is on 
our website coldspringsumc.org, then click 
the preschool tab. Please call 704-782-1875 

and Carol Hendry, the Preschool Director, will be happy to 
schedule a tour or answer questions.  

The September Fountain is now published  

and available on the church website www.coldspringsumc.org,  

òNewsletters/Bulletinsó. 

M.Y. Heart's ministry is collecting supplies to make blessing 

bags for the homeless.  These items include such things as pock-

et Bibles, travel shampoos, conditioners, soap, and other neces-

sities. A green bin is located under the mailboxes in the hallway 

behind the sanctuary and in the narthex.  A list of other items are located on the flyer at these 

collection bins.  If you have questions about this new outreach, email Julie Love at 

jaxandcb@yahoo.com. Current need:  Cinch-sack (drawstring backpacks) and Deodorant 

Idols arenôt always what you think.  We often think of idols as ancient 

graven images or golden calves, but Godôs people still battle idolatry 

every day.  Our idols look more familiarðmoney, fame, power, work, 

ministry, and people.  We serve these gods above the one true God 

and miss the unrivaled joy of following and knowing Jesus Christ. 

 

In this study from Kelly Minter, learn to identify the gods you may be 

unknowingly serving and the lies they tell you.  As you dethrone your modern-day 

idols, youôll be set free for the abundant life Jesus gives.  Youôll discover Jesus can do 

what no other gods can do. 

 

Ladies please join us each Wednesday from 9:00amð11:00am beginning Wednes-

day, September 19, through Wednesday, November 14, 2018 for Kelly Minterôs study 

ñNo Other Godsò.  The deadline to sign up for this study is Sunday, September 9, 

2018.  You may sign up on the attendance sheets in the bulletin, by calling the church 

office at 704-782-1811, by calling Kay Jones at 704-720-0864 or 704-467-7597, or 

emailing Kay3tom12@carolina.rr.com.  The cost for this study will be approximately 

$14 for the study book.  We will be meeting in Conference Room #2.  If you know of 

someone who would be interested in attending this study, please invite them to join 

us. 

mailto:jaxandcb@yahoo.com


ATTENTION:  

 

 

 

High School Seniors and Parents 

ï Please complete the back of the 

attendance sheet located in your 

bulletin so we can begin preparing 

for the year.  

 

 

 

College Students and Parents ï 
Please list your address on the back 
of the attendance sheet located in 
your bulletin so you will receive care 
packages this year.  Also, if you plan 
to graduate in December or May, 
please indicate that and from which 
college or university.  

Please help with the Cold Springs Fair booth this year.  You can 

see us before or after first service at the mailbox area or before 

second service in the Narthex.  If you donôt get to sign up at 

church on Sunday, call or text Judy Allmon at 704-796-0533 OR 

email her at judyeallmon@gmail.com.  (If texting or emailing, in-

clude your mobile number, if you need a fair T-shirt, and the size.)  

Thank you so much for working to help make the fair booth be a success. 

Cold Springs Annual Trip to the òSouthern Supreme Fruitcake Facto-

ryó in Bear Creek AND òAmericaõs Roadhouseó in Asheboro AND òIce 

Creamó in Richfield is planned for Thursday, November 1.  The vans 

will leave the church at 8:00 AM.  Please see Barbara Bost  or call (704-

436-6226) for details and to make your van and lunch reservations. 



All the Places to GoéHow Will You Know? 
A Study for Men and Women 

 

ñCongratulations!  Today is your day.  Youôre off to 
Great Places!  Youôre off and away!ò   

(taken from Oh, the Places Youôll Go! By Dr. Seuss) 
 

Although we will not be studying Dr. Seussô book, we will 
learn all about the places God has for you to go!  God 
has placed before you an open door.  What will you do? 
 
Rarely in the Bible does God command someone to 
ñstayò.  Instead, He opens a door and invites us to walk 
through it ï into the unknown.  And whether we stay or 
go will ultimately determine the kind of life we will live 
and the kind of person we will become.  But itôs not just 
one door.  God places lots of open doors in front of us 
every day.  For those who recognize them and choose 
to walk through, life becomes a divine adventure.  And 
those who donôt?  Wellénot only are they missing out on a lot of incredible adven-
tures and experiences, theyôre missing out on all the amazing work God wants to do 
through them!   
 
In this study by John Ortberg, he will show us how to: 
Ý Recognize divine opportunities in daily life 
Ý Overcome the fear of missing out or of making the wrong choice 
Ý Walk through open doors with confidence 
 
God has an amazing adventure planned for you.  All you need to do is walk through 
that door and sign up for this study!! 
 
Join us on Thursday evenings beginning Oct. 11

th
 (6:45-8:15pm) for this 6-week 

study.  This study is open to all men and women.  The deadline to sign up is Sun. 
Sept. 30

th
.  Cost of the Participant Guide is $7.00.  You may sign up on the attend-

ance sheet, contact Angela Sidden at the church office, or contact Kristine Lewis at 
704-791-6783 or kristinealikat@outlook.com.  Please prayerfully consider participat-
ing in this study! 
 
You never know the places you can go!! 
 
ñKid, youôll move mountains!  Today is your day!  Your mountain is waiting.  So 
get on your way!ò ï Dr. Seuss 

mailto:kristinealikat@outlook.com

